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From: Stark, Justin
To: Jonathan Drew
Subject: Exit Interview - Drew Fuels
Date: Thursday, August 20, 2020 1:42:00 PM


Good afternoon Mr. Drew,
 
This email serves as an exit interview for the Compliance Evaluation Inspection conducted on
Tuesday, August 18, 2020 by the Florida Department of Environmental Protection (“Department”) to
determine compliance with federal and state regulations for hazardous waste.
 
During the inspection no noncompliance issues were observed. At the moment I do no required any
additional records. However, If I do I will contact you in the near future.
 
Thank you Mr. Drew for your time and hospitality during the Departments inspection. Stay safe!    
 
Regards,
 


Justin Stark
Environmental Specialist II
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Compliance Assurance Program
Hazardous Waste and Solid Waste
Southeast District
Justin.Stark@floridadep.gov
Office: 561.681.6648
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